
January 4, 2021

Mr. Wayne Dyess, County Administrator
Baldwin County Commission
322 Courthouse Square
Bay Minette, AL 36507

Mr. Dyess,

GULF SHo1Es
CITY SCHOOLS

Gulf Shores City Schools Board of Education is submitting this letter to Baldwin County Commission in
support for the Sales Tax Holiday. We understand the needed benefit that this Sales Tax Holiday provides our
community

Thank you for your support of the Gulf Shores City Schools Board of Education.
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Sincerely,

Dr.
Superintendent


